
Training-cum-Workshop on Food Processing at Satara : 07-09 June 2018 

The captioned on-location programme was conducted by NBSC, Lucknow at Satara from 07 – 

09 June 2018 for Grade-A/B/C officers of NABARD. Twenty four participants from 19 

Regional Offices and DSM, Head Office participated in the programme. The programme was 

inaugurated by Shri Ranbir Singh, CGM, DSM, Head Office in the presence of the Vice 

Principal Shri S V Sardesai and Shri Nilay Kapoor, General Manager, DSM, HO. During the 

training-cum workshop, sessions were handled by the Faculty Members of NBSC, officials from 

the DSM Head Office and also from the Union Bank of India.  

Besides class room sessions, there was one day field visit to study the infrastructure and 

operationalisation of the Satara Mega Food Park, Satara.  

The programme was coordinated by Vinod Kumar Bist and Arobinda Kumar Sarkar, DGMs/ 

Faculty Members from NBSC, Lucknow. A few photographs of the programme are appended. 

 

 

CGM being felicitated by DDM, Satara. Also seen are the VP, NBSC, GM and DGM, DSM, 

NABARD, Head Office 

 



 

Inaugural function in progress 

 

 

 CGM, DSM delivering the inaugural address  

 



 

Arobinda Sarkar, FM, NBSC interacting with the participants  

 

 

 

Participants interacting with the Food Park officials regarding the finished 

product storage facility 



 

 

Group photograph of the participants 


